
On Mon, Jun 1, 2020, 1:10 PM john mathew wrote:

Thanks for the information.  Considering the unsettled nature of things, I'm sure the decision was 
tough.

BTW - Does this mean the band won't be playing for the races at the Pickaway County Fair?  If I 
remember correctly, that was supposed to be June 21st.

John Mathew

=====================================================================================

On Monday, June 1, 2020, 01:36:44 PM EDT, Walter Winner wrote: 

Yes, I already talked to the guy, that we would not be there this year, but want to be included next year.


